From: Eide, Kim

Sent: Monday, 21 November 2016 08:20:54 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada)
To: PUC

Subject: NG16-014 Farm Tap

11-21-16
SD Public Utilities Commission
From: Mark and Kim Eide

Yankton SD 57078

Re: NG16-014 Farm Tap

We are writing in regards to NG16-014 Farm Tap. My wife and I and our four children have
received natural gas in our home for 30 years. We were upset when we read that as of December 31,
2017 this may no longer be the case. We feel strongly that we have a right o receive natural gas
services pursuant to the easement. When NNG came through with their pipeline the understanding was
that they would always supply gas to the homes whose land they used when they brought in the gas
line. They are breaking the agreement they made with the landowners when they received permission to
use the land.

We have 6 appliances that run on natural gas. About 4 years ago we installed 1500 feet of new
gas line service at our own expense. We are required o read our own gas line and call in. It will be a
financial burden for us to find a new way to heat our home and water. We are also emotionally
distressed because living in the country is not easy. We are at the mercy of snow plows to get us
out. Our gravel road is small and winding. We were snowbound for 2 days with this last snowstorm and
have been trapped in our home for up to 5 days from past snowstorms. If we had needed propane, a
truck would not have been able to navigate our road.

We are also aware of the stress this has caused some of our elderly neighbors. One of our
neighbors, who has just returned home from a nursing home, is concerned as to how he will continue his
agriculture business.

We are asking you to please do whatever you can to help us to continue fo receive natural gas in
our home.



Thank You,
Mark and Kim Eide





